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Am disgusted to hear the developers need to ruin the last green tree area in the Leo drive development!
Haven't enough trees been destroyed and numerous houses been built.

No mention of parking facilities , schools, hospitals or new roads to accomodate the masses!

Please leave the trees to keep us sane , healthy and provide habitat for those left behind!!

Not happy.

Nicole





